
Dear NELC, 
 
I write to announce the call for applications for our 2019-2020 cohort of Pedagogy Fellows at the Derek 
Bok Center for Teaching and Learning. Graduate students in your department may apply to be *either* 
  

• A Pedagogy Fellow in NELC, in which case they will devote their time to working closely with 
students in your department, teaching your pedagogy course, etc.; or 

• A Bok Pedagogy Fellow based in the Bok Center who will work as a teaching consultant on 
programming and initiatives that span multiple departments. 

  
Both positions are ordinarily compensated at a rate equivalent to teaching one section per semester. 
Applications are due by 5:00 PM on Monday, February 11. More information about the positions can be 
found on the Pedagogy Fellows page of our website. 
  
With regard to the first position, based in your department, we will gather all submitted applications 
and forward them to you so that you may rank/nominate your preferred candidate. We anticipate 
forwarding them soon after the applications close on February 11 and will ask you to return a 
nomination form to us no later than March 8, so that we may interview your selected candidate in time 
to make formal offers on April 8. 
  
Sincerely, 
Rebecca Miller Brown 
 

https://bokcenter.harvard.edu/pedagogy-fellows

